
2024 GATE CITY LITTLE LEAGUE REFUND POLICY 
 

         The following is the official league policy regarding the refunding of the registration 
fee. 

 
   The registration fee is a donation towards the operation of Gate City Little League. All 

other funds collected from fundraisers, sponsorships, donations, etc. are not 
refundable.  

 
   To receive a refund, the parent/guardian of a player must submit a formal request via 

email gatecityll@gmail.com to the league requesting a refund. In the email it must 
contain the players name and a valid address where we can mail a check to should we 
not be able to refund via the online website. NO REFUND WILL BE PROCESSED 

WITHOUT A FORMAL EMAIL REQUEST. 
 
   All refunds will be processed once registration for the current season closes. Refunds 

will be made back the same way the original payment was submitted to the league (if 
you paid online a refund will be submitted back to your card, if by check a check will 
be mailed). The amount of the refund will be processed as follows: 

 Prior to the beginning of the regular playing season and before the uniform is 
ordered, the full registration fee (service fees will not be refunded) 

 After uniforms have been ordered and prior to the beginning of the regular 
playing season, 50% of the registration fee will be refunded (service fees will 
not be refunded) 

 There will be no refund of the registration fee after the start of the regular 
season. 

 Anyone who registers after registration officially closes (February 15th, 2024) 
will not be eligible for a refund. 

 


